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October 1,2009 

Lisa Colosimo 
Investigation and Audit Division Chief 
Service Monitoring and Enforcement Division 

Dear Ms. Colosimo: 

This letter is in response, to your letter concerning ad appointment -witii the Dayton 
Power and Light (DPL) energy conservation program, availabilities to conduct an energy 
audit of our home, I hope fliis resolve this heating issues that DPL has accused. Having 
over a $1500, eleclrical bill for a one month period. We accept. The inspection to, locate 
cable heating. To be inspected by the Evans Electric services. 

I hope in the interim The Dayton Power and Light makes this good 

Thank you, 

Mr. Isaac Andrews 

^^A^ 4« fo certify tHat the images appearing are an 

.oou^snt delivery In the ^ ^ J ^ l ^ ^ ^ ^ ^ ^ ^ _ , ^ _ ^ , ^ 
Technician ^ — 

file://f:/Ut

